
 

 
Page 1 of 2 FEDERATION OF INVESTMENT MANAGERS MALAYSIA (199301017839 (272577-P)) 

19-06-1, 6th Floor, Wisma Tune, No. 19, Lorong Dungun, Damansara Heights, 50490 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 
• Tel: +603 7890 4242   •   www.fimm.com.my 

CIRCULAR 
 
Date: 01 November 2024 Ref No.: IT/All/NM-lh/027-24 

To: UTMC, IUTA, CUTA, PRS PROVIDERS, IPRA AND CPRA (“DISTRIBUTORS”) 

Attn: Chief Executive Officers / Authorised Representatives / Distributor Administrators 

 
Important Notice: Change of IP Address for FIMM Systems 
 
1.0 Introduction 

 
1.1 To enhance system security and operational performance, the Federation of 

Investment Managers Malaysia (FIMM) will be updating the IP address for 
certain FIMM systems, to be effective on 30 November 2024.  
 

1.2 This update will impact the following systems: 
 

i. FIMM Integrated System (FIS) 
ii. Annual Membership Subscription Fees (AMSF) 
iii. Fund Malaysia System (FMS) 

 
 

2.0 Action Required by Distributors 
 

2.1 Distributors are advised to liaise with their IT departments to determine if 
adjustments to IP whitelisting are necessary to ensure uninterrupted access. 

 
2.2 Distributors whose systems require IP whitelisting are requested to contact 

FIMM IT Support at itsupport@fimm.com.my to obtain the new IP address 
details from today until 8 November 2024 at 5.00pm. 
 

2.3 Taking this proactive step will help maintain seamless connectivity with FIMM 
systems and prevent any potential access interruptions.   
 

2.4 We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in implementing this 
necessary change.  
 

2.5 Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to FIMM IT Support at the contact information provided. 
 

 
Thank you for your attention and swift action regarding this update. 
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Yours faithfully, 
 
FEDERATION OF INVESTMENT MANAGERS MALAYSIA 
  
 
 
 
NORMALA MOHAMED 
Acting Head of Corporate Services Division 


